
 

 

Newsletter:  02 27 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

On Monday we will be saying a very sad good bye to 

Mrs Ashton, who is retiring after many years’ service 

to the school. Over her many years with us Mrs 

Ashton has worked as Chair of Governors, MTA and 

Teaching Assistant.  She has made such a mark on 

the school with hard work, dedication and 

professionalism. She has enjoyed and attended many 

residentials, supported Year 6 children during their 

SATs and has made such a difference to so many 

children’s lives – she will be very sadly missed by us 

all. 

The School run –virtual competition 2018 results. 
Congratulations to :- 
Class Bray  
1st Riley Kift 
2nd Carter Surman 
3rd Fabian Neale 
Class Lyn 
1st Alexander Bolland 
2nd Daisy Parsons 
3rd Harry Stevenson 
Class Caen 
1st Thomas Greening 
2nd Cameron Greening 
3rd Sam Austen 
Class Taw 
1st James Fyers 
2nd Blake Miller 
3rd Dempsy Heppenstall 
Class Torridge 
1st Jack Barrow 
2nd Reuben Mihai 
3rd Alfie Smith 
 
 
 

Notices  
 
 
 
 
Clubs  
KS2 (year 3, 4, 5 & 6) Rounders Club 
3.15 - 4.30pm 
Monday 30th April 
Tuesday 8th & Monday 14th May  
Please sign your child up in the school office 
 
Class Lyn 
Class Lyn have been sent home with a letter today about a 
tennis festival on Wednesday. 

Certificates 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Dylan & Ziggy Robinson, Annabelle Rowe, 

Immie Stevens, Abigail Legg, Jacob Leonard, 

Ella Legg, Hayden Ligat-Jones, Summer Comer 

and Dempsy Heppenstall. 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Notices 

P4C Assembly 
During our P4C assembly this week, the children 
discussed the question: Should we explore 
places that have never been visited by people 
before? 
The KS2 children really engaged with this 
activity and even explored sub-questions such 
as, what would you do or say to people having 
just returned from your exploration? 
KS1 worked really hard on extending and 
justifying their answers using the conjunction 
'because'. 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Lexie Wilson, Kaiden Williams,  

Theston Hotham-Gough, Luke Webber,  

John Potter and Tilly Haydon 
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PRE-SCHOOL 

Over the last week we have started to look at all things growing.  We have enjoyed planting potatoes, tomatoes, onions, sweet peas 
and colourful flowers.  During the wet days we have explored different ways of moving inside by making obstacle courses around the 
room for our friends. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr olds can access 15 hours 
of childcare a week.  From September 2017, we are also offering the 30 hour free childcare entitlement where you can access an 
additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2 year old funding for 2yr olds. For further information or 
to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP    
 
First week of the insect theme, we painted egg box caterpillars.  Next week we will be decorating butterflies. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from birth to 5 years. 
Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-
School on 01598 710019 
 
 

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9.30pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL - every Monday 6pm-7pm at the Sports Club for ages 5-13yrs please wear shin pads! Join our facebook page 'kids 
football' where we will post any further information or cancellations.   
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 
 
Saturday 5th May - Head Over Feet playing live 9.30pm 
 
Saturday 26th May - Exmoor Do Dahs playing live 9pm 
 
Saturday 9th June -  Make your own "cigar box guitar" with Chickenbone John "The Godfather of the Cigar Box Guitar"  for only 
£67.50 including lunch, 
make and play in just one day!  Also evening gig with Hollowbelly & Chickenbone John.  For tickets: www.chickenbonejohn.com £5 
each 
 
Saturday 30th June - Bratton Festival 1.30pm-5pm fancy dress judging at the Millennium Green at 1.30pm and then 2pm parade down 
through the village to the Sports Club where there will be fun games and stalls, we have a Bratton Bake Off, design and make a cake 
for the Royal Wedding, Bouncy Castles, Raffle, Exmoor Zoo & Sunnyside Farm. Hot food will be available from 5pm. ' Followed by live 
music till late with '3 Pint Rule', 'The Flamin Ratrods' and 'Soulcraft' 
 
Saturday 14th July QUIZ NIGHT 7pm prompt £5 per person (includes Sweet n Sour Chicken supper) Teams of 4-6 to book a table 
please contact Annie on 07855878166 
 
Saturday 27th October - Garden Club playing live 9pm 
 
Saturday 3rd November - Fireworks Night 
 
Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Live Band 
 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, Snooker and a function 
room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy 
Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of 
under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into 
the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday parties, band practice, vil-
lage groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY  KLUB - Open again on Friday 4th May, 6pm-8pm, for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are based at the bot-
tom end of the Sports Club car park.  We will then be open on the following dates: Friday 18th May, 8th June, 22nd June, 6th 
July and 20th July. 
 

BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We meet again next Thursday 3rd May - Continuous Line Week (see below for more dates/
plans) - so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just 
turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a 
go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life 
Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com  Further dates: 10th May - Self Portrait Week.       17th May - Compo-
sition Week.   24th May - Abstraction Week 
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